
 

 
 
Sent: Tuesday, 4 November 2008 4:33 PM 
 
Subject: letter 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday, 4 November 2008  
 
Dear Sir,  
 
Please be advised that I am opposed to a rail fare increase effective January 2009.  
 
There is no merit to the price increase considering the constant cancellations and 
delays by Rail Corp.  I had been travelling for more than 5 years and the service is 
not commendable hence, I am not very happy with their request to increase the fare.  
 
There are many incidents of an innumerable delays and cancellations of Rail Corp.We 
pay the correct fare for a service that is just not delivering.   The plan for a fare 
increase again, yes again for a worse service is just disgusting and obscene.  
 
Lastly, I don’t belong to the average salaried people as I earn much, less than 
$98,000 a year.  
 
 
 

 


